
 

For Local 8 Members at Samaritan Healthcare 
April 20, 2023 

   

Bargaining Survey Results Meeting 
 
Thank you to all those who completed the bargaining survey as we get ready to 
negotiate a new union contract. Bargaining surveys are a great way to set priorities for 
contract negotiations. We will prioritize bargaining over wages, benefits, staffing and 
working conditions based on what you shared.  
 
Come join our Union Representative during the following meetings to discuss: 
 

• Surveys results and discuss bargaining priorities 
• Meet our contract bargaining team 
• Hear ways to stay engaged throughout the negotiation process 

Even if you missed completing a bargaining survey, we encourage you to come out and 
let your voice and priorities be heard! 
Join our Union Representative for a bargaining unit meeting on Tuesday and 
Wednesday, April 25 - 26: 
 

Tuesday, April 25 Wednesday, April 26 
11:00 am -1:30 pm Pioneer – 

Lunch 
Served 

Suite 180 9:00 - 11:00 am  Hospital Room 
405 

3:00 - 4:30 pm Paton Breakroom    
5:30 - 8:00 pm Hospital – 

Dinner 
Served 

Room 401    



 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Angie Wedekind, Union 
Representative, angie@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 ext. 122. 
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